
Gulfview Heights Primary School OSHC 
39 Kiekebusch Road    
Gulfview Heights SA 5096 
Tel:      08 8182 6950    
Mobile: 0417 945 104 
Email:  oshc.ghps176@school.sa.edu.au 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                        9th August 2022 
  
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
The Governing Council and OSHC subcommittee have reviewed the current fee structure. To 
ensure the viability of our not for profit service we will be increasing our fees for Before 
School Care.  The increase has been given careful consideration by both the Governing 
Council and the OSHC subcommittee taking into account the increase in morning attendance 
which increases the costs of staffing and resources to ensure we maintain a quality service. 
 
The new fee schedule will come into effect on Monday 12th September 2022. The OSHC 
subcommittee and Governing Council will review our fees again in February 2023. 
 
The new fees are as follows: 
 
Fees will now be: 
-    $15.00 - Before School Care 
-  $20.00 - After School Care 
-  $50.00 - Vacation care home day 
-  $55.00 - Vacation care incursion 
-  $65.00 - Vacation care excursion 

 
CCS will then be applied to this. 
 
Please feel free to come and talk to Jackie Cridland at OSHC if you have any questions. 
 
 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Jackie Cridland 
OSHC Director 
 
on behalf of  
 
Gulfview Heights Primary School OSHC 
subcommittee and Governing Council 
 
 
 

 

Working together to reach new Heights 
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